
University Sin Fronteras
San Juan, PR  Campus 

Feb 2013

As we welcome the LIBERATION SPRING SEMESTER 2013, the University Sin 

Fronteras Board of Directors recognizes the valuable partnership with San Juan, Puerto Rico 

campus  and the valuable work of the Campus committee.  The San Juan, Puerto Rico 

campus of UNSIF has contributed greatly to the overall success of UNSIF in 2012.

I propose that we set up a meeting of the San Juan, Puerto Rico Campus committee 

as soon as possible next week Thursday, March 7th at 7:00 PM.  Please confirm your 

assistance in order to get a count.

The purpose of the San Juan, Puerto Rico Campus committee meeting is to work on 

the details of the upcoming LIBERATION SPRING semester and to get the flyer on the course 

out and get people to start registering for the course(s).

Doing the planning session in March will get the course started and also allow for 

discussion of how we roll into FREEDOM SUMMER semester.  Let get together to plan and 

also envision how the Liberation Spring will lead into the FREEDOM SUMMER semester.

Ryenaldo Padilla


